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Request for Cons Reserve Fund money - additional supplies for herp crossings

From Rosovsky, Judy <Judy.Rosovsky@vermont.gov>
Date Wed 3/5/2025 3:49 PM
To Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>; Duncan Wardwell <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>
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Hi Josh,

The Richmond Conservation Commission (RCC) is requesting time on the next available Selectboard (SB) meeting
for the SB to consider the following motion:

“The Richmond Conservation Commission recommends that the Selectboard approve up to $600 in Conservation
Reserve Funds to cover the cost of additional safety and herp collection gear, as described in the Richmond Save
Our Salamanders Network proposal dated February 11, 2025. The total cost is $441 dollars but does not include
taxes and shipping, so we are asking for up to $600 to include those costs. The request meets CRF criteria A1-A5
and B4 and B5, as enumerated in the proposal, as related to providing access to and preserving recreational
opportunities and conserving an important natural resource. These funds must be expended within 3 years of the
date of final approval.”

This motion was approved by the RCC on February 11, 2025.
Thanks,
Judy Rosovsky
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